

August 1, 2003

Mr. Chuck Mazzola Pro Shop Millwork & Design 336 SE 9th Street Bend, OR 97702

Ref: Letter of Appreciation

Ozaukee Country Club Mequon, WI

Dear Chuck:

Now that we are completed with the new construction at the Ozaukee County Country Club, I want to thank you for the outstanding work that you provided.

It was a genuine pleasure working with you for the Pro Shop furnishings. Despite the relatively short time schedule, you produced, delivered, and installed the furnishings exactly as promised.

In addition, we are very pleased with the quality of the millwork and furnishings. The finish and distressing met all of our expectations.

I would recommend you and your firm without any reservation. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Michael K. Comerford

MKC/cp

.cc: Rich Tock, Golf Professional

Real Estate Development Consulting Construction Management

790 North Jackson Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 414-272-8400 FAX 414-272-6839 mkcomer@execpc.com